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PRESIDENTS CLIMATE COMMITMENT COMMITTEE
	Committee

	X
	Curt Heuring, VP for Facilities Man., Construction and Campus Safety (heuring@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	X
	Michael Horst, Assistant Professor of Civil Engineering  (horst@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	□
	Curt Elderkin, Assistant Professor of Biology (elderkin@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Keith Dewey, Director of Grants and Corporate and Foundation Relations (dewey@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Julia Flagg, Water Watch @ TCNJ, (flagg4@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Larry Gage, Assistant Director of Counseling Services (gage@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Mark Mehler, Director of Purchasing, Finance and Business Services (mehler@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Lynda Rothermel, Director of Campus Planning and Campus Architect (rotherme@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Nadine Stern, Vice President of Information Technology (stern@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Meagan Terry, Water Watch @ TCNJ (terry4@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Judy Wingerter, Administrative Assistant, Facilities Man., Const., and Safety (jwingert@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Lori Winyard, Director of Energy and Central Utilities (winyard@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Kellie Perkowsky, Reidential Education and Housing, Residence Director (perkowsk@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Winnie Fatton, Municipal Land Use Center, Project Manager (fatton@tcnj.edu)


	Date:  
19 January 2009 
Time:  
3:30 p.m. — 5:00 p.m.

Location:
Administrative Services Building, Room 203

	Meeting Minutes


n By
	

	I.  Minutes from December 2nd were approved. 
	M. Horst

	II. Open Issues:

     a.  RFP Consultant- Spiezle Architectural Group, Inc. has been hired as the consultant. It was determined that they should attend the meeting or a “kick-off” meeting be arranged. They will begin the auditing process.  
     b.  Offsets – budgeting for the purchase of offsets have been finalized, and they were bought and updated. 
     c.   Curriculum – The Provost needs to be contacted in order to increase sustainability in the curriculum. W. Fatton brought up the program “NJ Learns” which is a cohort of educators for sustainability education. They offer presentations for classrooms and training for sustainability education. It is suggested that TCNJ should look into the national initiative of “Why Educate for Sustainability”. C. Elderkin trying to take leadership on process to get a Minor in Environmental Studies program up and running. Difficulties arise because there is no Environmental Studies department, and it would be impossible to create “ENV” as a course without the corresponding  department. 

d. Website – M. Terry reported that no major changes have been made. Updates for the National Teach-in and the link to the page for the Teach-in events were posted. 
e. K. Dewey reported that 1200 compact fluorescent light bulbs were donated for the National Teach-in on Global Warming solutions by Pemberton Company. 

f. Food Digester – W. Fatton will find out what happened and if Sodexho ever held a meeting regarding the food digester. It will be explored if there are any opportunities for proposals to manage a food digester on TCNJ’s campus. 

g. The PCCC will have a table at the “Green Fair” during the National Teach-in. The Carbon Inventory Poster will be displayed, as well as handouts with the PCCC website. 

h. Anemometer- This is still being looked into regarding a contractor to put up the large structures. It will be first tried in the Green Lane fields and then elsewhere on campus. 
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	III.   Other –

a. It was proposed that a project to switch bulbs and measure energy savings be looked into for campus. 
Next Meeting – Monday February 16 at 3:30-5:00pm in ASB 203.
	All. 
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